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May 8, 2024 
 
The President 
The White House 
1600 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW 
Washington, DC 20500 
Via email to DL.WHO.DPC.criminaljusticepublicsafety@who.eop.gov 
 
To the President, 
 
Per section 10(c) of Executive Order 14074, Advancing Effective, Accountable Policing and 
Criminal Justice Practices to Enhance Public Trust and Public Safety (May 25, 2022), this letter 
constitutes the Annual Report from the Export-Import Bank of the United States, Office of 
Inspector General (EXIM OIG). EXIM OIG reports zero no-knock entries that occurred during the 
period of May 25, 2022 to March 31, 2024. More specifically, during this period, there have 
been zero non-knock entries: 
 

• Pursuant to judicial authorization; 
• Pursuant to exigent circumstances; and/or 
• Where a law enforcement officer or other person was injured in the 

course of a no-knock entry.  
 

Accordingly, EXIM OIG has no related disaggregated data to provide on this subject.  If there is 
anything further that your office needs or requires, please let me know. Thank you. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
Parisa Salehi 
Inspector General 
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